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To Whom This May Concern: 
 
My name is Jon Williams, and I am honored to offer my recommendation of Charlie Kimball to 
whom I have coached for 3 years in my role as the Varsity Baseball Coach. 
 
During the past 3 years coaching Charlie, I have witnessed a responsible young man with a great 
work ethic and an amazing ability to prioritize his time. In addition, Charlie is a committed 
student who works tirelessly at chasing his academic goals while still balancing family priorities 
and baseball commitments. In the time that I have known Charlie he has always exhibited a 
team first mentality. His biggest attribute to our program has been his versatility. Charlie has 
always stepped in and learned new positions to make the team stronger and deeper. 
 
If you have any requests or questions about Charlie, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jon Williams 

602-301-9836 

 

 


